
No. Christine Dodson 	 7627 Old Reoeivor Road (Route 12) 
Staff Secreberl 	 Fredstrick, M. 21701 
&time Security Cows 	 5/13/00 
gaah., D.C. 2506 

Dear 1s. Dodson. 	 YOLVIPi appeal re POI 79-157 

This is ow appeal from tbs 	letter Irewired under date of 5/6/80 from 

Ss. *obis S. Seger. 
r 

I do rot have the slightest idea what she is talking about. 

have made active use of POTAL, and Pi in hiatoril *wee. gp requests of the DoD, 

which she stye were referred, go back for years and I've used both dots. So it 

sirtply isn't pomade for 1110 to 	leirtbittit from her letter. which does not 

include dater  subject matter or any other identifier. 

In order for se to begin to Undinstand the elan* to exemption I seat know the 

subject mutter.* So X would appreciate a cow of the testiest that was referred 

to the 0.5.C. 

The *Our* of the anise to meet:Atm resindsme of much Wier experience. Theme 

*WASS, both of which ear be be beiteeel. Inetattr, pertain to er:rislItla federal. interests 

end responsibilities. ThetionsI aseurit, is a serious natter. However, =eh *f not sleet 

of ser extenedve experience with the qtr of these glans is that those who lathe 

that have no fasiSierity with what is within the public domain and the claim is made 

for, the nos-secret, what is within the public doeurdn.' I eceet this ocement to ay/Ili also 

to extensive #*.eriance with the Utterly= enuresis Ind nethodet I quite ogre* that 

those not 14204171 wild protection, bet for protection to be claimed there mast be acteetbleg 

to mots*, which roans not haceirt. "BevetAlt moat* dieelosa what in not knew*. . does 

not mean to report that is imam 
• - 

'-p  

eel Curiae V. inkie 	 Berold Weisberg 



NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL 	FOI 79-157 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20506 

May 6, 1980 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

The Department of Defense has forwarded to the National Security 
Council eight documents requested by you for release under 
provisions of the Freedom of Information Act. 

The NSC Staff has completed its review and determined that seven 
of these documents remain properly classified in full under 
provisions of Executive Order 12065 and 4re, therefore, exempt 
from disclosure under 5 U.S.C. 552(b)(1). In addition, we have 
been advised that these documents contain information revealing 
intelligence sources and methods and are specifically exempted 
from disclosure under provisions of 50 U.S.C. 403(d)(3) and 
403(g) and, therefore, under 5 U.S.C. 552(b)(3). 

Finally, the eighth document has been returned to the Department 
of Defense for further action. The NSC Staff has no jurisdiction 
over this document. 

You may appeal the NSC Staff denial by writing to Christine Dodson, 
Staff Secretary, National Security Council, Washington, D.C. 20506, 
within 60 days of receipt of this letter. 

Sincerely, 

Brenda S. Reger 
Director 
Freedom of Information 

cc: Charles W. Hinkle 
Director, Freedom of Information 
and Security Review 

Department of Defense 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 


